
 

  

 

 

 

 

      

     

The Embassy of Japan & the Centre for Japanese Studies at 

the University of Pretoria Present… 

  

 A Lecture on  

Japanese Pop Culture  
By Prof. Joon Yang Kim 

 

 

 

 

Nigata University -  International Research Centre for Japanese Studies  

 

Followed by a screening of Studio Ghibli’s  

“The Tale of the Princess Kaguya” 

©Hatake Jimusho - GNDHDDTK 

Date:  Saturday 19th March, 2016 

 

Time:  13h00-14h30 Lecture by Prof. Kim 

      14h30-15h00 Refreshments 

      15h00-17h20 Screening of “The Tale of the Princess Kaguya” 

 

Venue: The University of Pretoria (Main Campus) IT Building Room 2-26  

 

RSVP: info@pr.mofa.go.jp by Friday 11 March, 2016. 

 

 

http://web.up.ac.za/index.asp

